The Year L team consists of Mrs. Good, Miss. Bibi, Mr. Lillicrapp and Mrs Shaw.
What have we been learning?

What an exciting start to the year! We have been very pleased with the way the children
started the new year and focused in their learning. Well done, Year Lt

We have worked very hard in our new topics with the children engaged in their learning

and trying their best in their lessons.

In EngLLsh, we have been focusing on a fantasy story called The Lion, rﬂ” Lion, the Witch @'

The Witch and The Wardrobe by C.S. Lewis. We have en joyed reading the Wardrobe

C.S.LEWIS

the story and learning the different features of fantasy story. We have
written our setting description of Narnia which we put a lot of hard work
into. We learnt and applted new features such as fronted adverbials,

relative clauses and expanded noun phrases. Right now we are learning the

story and cannot wait to write the story ourselves.

Maths

In Maths, we have been consolidatmg our know[edge of mu.LtLpl'Lcat'Lon, division, t & -’<

addition and subtraction. We applied what we learnt using word problems, o =
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reasoning and problem solving. Have a go at solving some of these questions:

Kelly has 14 blue marbles, 21 green marbles, 31
multi-colored marbles and 9 smokey marbles. How
many marbles does she have?

STATES OF MATTER
Marci has 36 candies to share with 3 friends. How ;
many candies will each friend get?
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LiQun SoLD

I Science, we have been learning about states of matter. The three states of matter . ‘ @

include: solids, liquids and gases. We have also learnt about the properties of these
and the different states of changes.

For example: A liquid into a solid is called freezing.



